
Did you hear the news?
 

You can now RENEW your DACA Status 
 

We can help! 
 

Due to a federal court order, USCIS has resumed accepting requests to 
renew a grant of deferred action under DACA.   

 
If your DACA status expires between March 5 and December 31, 2018,  
the International Institute of the Bay Area (IIBA) can help you renew  

immediately at no charge. IIBA can also cover your DACA application fee. 

 
Please call us NOW at (510) 894-3639 or email us at fremont@iibayarea.org  

to schedule an appointment for eligibility screening and application preparation.  
Or visit us at 39155 Liberty Street, Suite D450, Fremont CA. 
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